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January 11, 2019 
       

 

Dear Colleagues, 

It is an honor to serve as the Georgia Dental Society’s President for 2019 and 2020.  I am eager 

to get to know more of you, along with your interests and concerns.  As President, my goal is to 

promote the values of the Georgia Dental Society and the importance of our involvement in 

organized dentistry.  I will strive to continue to grow its membership and community 

involvement and awareness.  Along with the Executive Board and staff members, I hope to show 

how the Georgia Dental Society can make a difference in your daily professional experience.   

The Georgia Dental Society has a strong focus on mentorship, educational enrichment, and being 

an inspiration to young Georgians.  In 2018, the Georgia Dental Society awarded nine 

scholarships to undergraduate dental students and one scholarship to a dental hygiene student. 

We also hosted a New Dentist Symposium during our fall meeting.  Along with the many 

opportunities offered for free continuing education courses to members and non-members, we 

sponsored mentorship events at several HBCUs including Spelman College and Morehouse 

School of Medicine. 

 

The Annual Mentorship Luncheon for SNDA students attending The Dental College of Georgia 

at Augusta University will be held at the Snelling Center in Augusta on Saturday, January 26, 

2019 from 11:00am to 2:00pm.  Lunch will be provided. 

 

The Hinman Mixer will once again be held at the Embassy Suites Atlanta Centennial Olympic Park 

on Friday, March 22, 2019 at 5:00pm.  Register at www.hinman.org using code FR472 under 

Concurrent Meetings.  

 

The 82
nd 

Annual Summer Meeting will take place June 5 – 9, 2019 at Dreams Los Cabos Suites 

Golf Resort & Spa in Cabo San Lucas, Mexico.  The resort is breathtaking and all Inclusive!  

Please join us – it’s not too late.  For more information, contact Mrs. Wanda McRae with Pooh’s 

Travel Agency at 678-617-4798.   

 

The Annual J. E. Carter Fall Meeting is scheduled to take place at the Augusta Marriott at the 

Convention Center September 13 – 15, 2019.  There will be courses available for the entire staff.  

   

 

http://www.hinman.org/


      

Your financial support assisting in sponsoring these events and awarding scholarships is greatly 

appreciated. Nothing we do would be possible without a strong community of people passionate 

enough to volunteer their time to these efforts.  Volunteers are welcomed to become mentors and 

event speakers. 

I encourage you to join the Georgia Dental Society or renew your membership.  Please urge your 

colleagues to become members and make your voices heard. Visit our website at 

www.georgiadentalsociety.org. 

      

I look forward to working with you throughout the next two years.  

Sincerely, 

Tina P. Moses, DMD 

 

http://www.georgiadentalsociety.org/

